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Rationalisation of Greater Wellington and Wellington City Council 
pipeline assets:  Thorndon to Macalister Park;  Thorndon to Ngauranga 

Murray Kennedy, General Manager, Development, spoke to the report. 

1. Receives the report. 

2. Notes the contents of the report. 

3. Approves in principle, negotiations with Wellington City Council on the transfer of water 
assets comprising: 

a. Wellington City Council’s pipeline from Thorndon pumping station to Macalister 
Park reservoir 

b. Greater Wellington’s 525 mm cast iron pipeline from Thorndon pumping station 
to Ngauranga Gorge 

c. Other water assets that fall within the scope of rationalisation that are identified 
during negotiations. 

4. Notes that transfer of the pipeline to Macalister Park reservoir to Greater Wellington will 
result in an obligation for Greater Wellington to build the inlet pipe to the proposed new 
Prince of Wales Park reservoir at an estimated cost of $800,000. 

5. Notes that a report will be presented to the Committee on the outcome of the negotiations 
with Wellington City Council when completed. 

The motion was CARRIED. 
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